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Dear Families, 
Welcome to the 2025-2026 school year! I am excited to see the seniors finish their final year 

strong and juniors to push through the challenges of preparing and taking the SAT, their first 

dual-enrollment courses, and figuring out what they want their final high school experiences to 

be. I hope you all had a wonderful summer of spending time with loved ones, travel, and 

relaxing. Now that the summer is over it is time for seniors to be sure they are working towards 

post-high school plans. Seniors who are planning on attending college should be in the process 

of finalizing their list of schools and applying to colleges. Here are the three most important 

accounts to have if a student intends to attend college next year, or any time in the future: 

Common App - This is where seniors can apply to schools. In many cases they will be able to 

apply to multiple schools with the same information. There may be minor differences depending 

on the university. 

The College Board - This is where seniors will be able to find and send their SAT and AP Scores 

to colleges and universities. 

Parchment - This will allow seniors to send their transcripts to colleges and universities 

This information has already been posted on the Mihm Advisory Google Classroom for students 

to access with clickable links, so please encourage your students to begin/continue their work 

towards their future. As always, if you have any further questions about anything please reach 

out! 

 

 

 



 

 

September At-a-Glance: 
Monday, September 15th - Picture Day  
Sunday, September 21st - Triple S Boosters Color Run @ Settler’s Park 
Sunday, September 21st - Powder Puff Game 
Wednesday, September 24th - Academic and Humanities Banquet @ CSPA Highbay (7:00) 
 
 

 

Uniforms 
With the cooling weather, please make sure students are wearing uniform-approved sweaters, 
shirts, pants, and skirts. For those opting to wear skirts, we recommend considering tights, as 
leggings are not part of our dress code. 

Schoolbelles Website 

Lands’ End Website 

 
 

 

 

https://www.schoolbelles.com/CGI-BIN/LANSAWEB?PROCFUN+WORDPR01+WEBFUNC+M37+funcparms+rdmlend(A0010):Y
https://www.landsend.com/shop/school/S-ytp-xe8?schoolStoreNum=900031212&grade=13&gender=2
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